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Council has meet with Crown Lands to plan for repair works on the 

Tathra Wharf, damaged by last weekend’s monster seas.

General Manager Leanne Barnes said Council will be ready to go with 

repair works once all the steps with Crown Lands have been finalised.

“Timelines are difficult to give right now other than saying Council and 
the community are keen for progress,” she said.

council news
Thank you!
Thank you to the community, the many 

volunteers, emergency services and 

Council staff for pulling together during last 
weekend's storm.

Beach Safety
The Shire's beaches sustained a heavy 

hit during last weekend's storms. This 

has resulted in significant beach erosion, 
damaged coastal infrastructure and the 

presence of a large amount of foam. Beach 

users are advised that large sand banks 

can be extremely dangerous and unstable, 

especially for children, and the presence of 

foam in some places can mask debris and 

changes to the beach surface.

Snap Send Solve
This is a great tool for reporting damaged 
infrastructure from your device. Go to 

our website and search 'Report an Issue'. 

Reported problems will be dealt with on a 

priority basis, due to widespread damage.

Boil Water Notice 
Residents in Quaama, Cobargo, Bermagui, 

Beauty Point, Fairhaven, Wallaga Lake, 

Wallaga Lake Heights, Wallaga Lake Koori 

Village, Akolele and also trunk main 

customers in these areas are still required 
to boil water for consumption, food prep, 
cleaning teeth and ice making. We will advise 

of any updates.

Economic Summit
Registrations for the the Bega Valley 
Economic Summit to be held on 28 and 29 

July are now open! With a focus on emerging 

and dynamic opportunities across the Bega 
Valley Shire, the Summit is your chance to 

hear relevant leaders, experts, decision 

makers and influencers give their practical 
views and ideas for economic growth in our 

region. 

Early bird rate of $250.00 per registration. For 
more information call 0425 775 885.

HAVE 
YOUR  
SAY

Get involved in 

decisions! Have your 

say on documents, 

plans and strategies 

that are open for 

public comment..

Have Your Say on:

• Draft Operational Plan, Revenue Policy, 

Budget and Fees & Charges.

Visit our website > Have Your Say! 

• Revenue Trainee. 

Applications close 24 June.
• Team Leader (Works). 

Applications close 28 June.
• Plant Operator (Grader). 

Applications close 28 June.
Visit Council's website for more info.

 

In the meantime, Council will erect temporary fencing at the Wharf to 
keep people and the structure itself safe.

Council has also moved to assure the community that the trial of the 

access path on Pambula Beach will continue.

Twenty-eight metres of pathway is secure but unfortunately the surging 

sea claimed around 40 metres of pathway.

Council is currently salvaging sections of the pathway from storm 
debris.

And recent sunshine has been welcomed by Council crews keen to get 

the region’s sporting and recreation facilities ready for action again.

The clean-up of storm and flood debris from local parks and sporting 
fields is moving into its next phase after allowing some time for areas to 
dry out.
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